
Oatlands Primary School
Lucky Jar Day 

NEW DATE 
Thursday 31st October 

Students can come to school in free dress in
exchange for a  Lucky Jar. These jars will be sold
at the school fete to raise funds for our school.

Ideas of what can be included.
A closed bag of lollies (no need for a jar)
New Hair ties & clips
Stationary (pens, pencils, textas)
Toy Cars
Novelties

Please note due to health reasons unwrapped
lollies can not be opened and emptied into a jar.


